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EXHIBIT 2 
OWNERSHIP ISSUES    

 
This application seeks a minor change to licensed translator K280BZ, which as of the 

date of this filing was still listed as being owned by John Botts.  However, the FCC approved a 

Consent to Assignment to Mathew A. Thomas & Marlene R. Thomas on 5/19/1999.  The transfer 

was consummated, and a letter to that effect was sent to the FCC on July 16, 1999 (copy 

attached).  For some unknown reason, that consummation was not recorded.  The applicant has 

been in touch with FCC staff (Mike Wagner), has forwarded a new copy of the letter, and has 

been assured that the records will be updated, shortly.   

 






